From: Janet Blake

Sent: Tuesday, May 21, 2024 3:03 PM

To: MTC-ABAG Info <info@bayareametro.gov>

Subject: Bay Area Toll Authority Wednesday, May 22, 2024 - 9:45 a.m. agenda 4a Richmond bridge

You don't often get email from janetblake@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

*External Email*

| am writing to request that the bike lane be closed from Mondays to Thursdays during the afternoon. There are no
shortage of other biking opportunities in the area. As a Point Richmond resident all | see are backed up cars and no
bike commuters.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,
Janet





